
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

REQUEST FOR SUGGESTION TO PREVENT 
CHILD SEXUAL ABUSE 

 
 
 
 

Sexual crime against children is showing an alarming increase and there is 

urgent need to tackle this problem on a war footing. Parliament has already brought 

a comprehensive Act namely The Protection of Children from Sexual Offences 

(POCSO) Act, 2012 to punish those who commit sexual offences against children. 

However, there is a pressing need to formulate a broad based strategy to prevent 

such crime from occurring, which is only possible if all stakeholders namely 

children themselves, their parents, school administration, law enforcement 

agencies, NGOs and civil society etc. as a  whole, create awareness  and  highlight  

the  moral repugnancy of such crimes. 

 
 
 

2.      NCPCR would, however, welcome all suggestions to deal with this issue. I, 

personally request you to give us your valuable suggestions from all concerned 

stakeholders on prevention of Child Sexual Abuse to this Commission at my mail 

address: cp.ncpcr@nic.in 
 
 
 


